
 

 

Aloha Class of 2022 ʻOhana! 

 
MAHALO to all of our 2022 parents who were able to volunteer time to help with the 
Ho'olaule'a Donation Day this morning! 

Sophomore Banquet is THIS Saturday, and we just wanted to send out a few friendly 
reminders. 

Ticket Pick Up 

The LAST day to pick up tickets is TODAY during BOTH lunch blocks (10:10am-
12:00pm) at the ‘Akahi Student Center WINDOW. If students cannot pick up their tickets 
today, they will need to check-in at the WILL CALL table on Saturday. 

Students should bring their COMPLETED “Kamehameha Schools Prom/Banquet 
Guidelines: Record of Understanding and Agreement” form. Please remind your student 
to wear his/her CURRENT school ID. If your student’s guest is a NON-KS student, your 
student should bring a PHOTOCOPY of his/her guest’s CURRENT school ID (or a 
photo ID with date of birth). 

*NOTE:  
If you purchased a KSK 2022 GUEST ticket but your student is now bringing a NON 
KSK 2022 GUEST (either a NON-KS guest OR a KS guest in grades 9, 11 or 12), 
please make sure your student brings $4 CASH to pay for the difference in price. 

Sophomore Banquet!! 

The sophomore banquet, themed A Night in Hollywood, will be held THIS Saturday, 
January 25, 2020 from 5:30pm-10:00pm at Kekūhaupiʻo Gym. Please see the 
PRESENTATION SLIDES linked below for information regarding the banquet. You can 
also find additional information on the 2022 Weebly at: 
https://imua2022.weebly.com/sophomore-banquet.  

 Presentation Slides - http://bit.ly/2022ParentMeetingSlides_20200114 
 Audio recording - http://bit.ly/2022ParentMeetingRecording_20200114 

House of Photography will be taking professional portraits at the banquet. We handed 
out the “Portrait Information Booklet” from House of Photography during ticket pick up. 
You may also prepay for portrait packages online at: 



https://www.dancefastpass.com/events/8/h-o-p. Please know that the “Fast Pass” site 
will be available until 24 hours prior to the banquet. 
 

KŌKUA Needed - Sophomore Banquet!! 

Mahalo to those that have volunteered to help at THIS Saturday’s Sophomore Banquet. 
However, we still need a FEW MORE PARENT VOLUNTEERS to kōkua. If you are 
CLEARED to volunteer and are willing and able to kōkua, please complete the online 
form at: http://bit.ly/SophmoreBanquetKokua. Here are the details: 

 Event:      Sophomore Banquet 
 Time:        5:00 pm-10:30 pm (the actual banquet runs from 5:30 pm-10:00 pm) 
 Date:        Saturday, January 25, 2020 
 Location: Kekūhaupiʻo Gym 
 NOTE:      If you’d like to help during set up, you are more than welcome to us  

                 prepare the gym for the banquet. We will be meeting at 7:45 am on  
                 Saturday to set up all of the tables and chairs for the evening. 

If you haven’t already done so, please BOOKMARK our 2022 Weebly at: 
https://imua2022.weebly.com/. 

Finally, don’t forget to check your e-mail every THURSDAY for our 2022 e-mail blasts 
sent from the Parents & Alumni Relations (PAR) Office.  

  

I MUA WA22IORS! 

Sascha Baron, Class Parent 
Kim & Koa Lum, Class Parents 
Kaʻula & Rory-James Santos, ATP reps 
Rachelle Saffery, Class Advisor 

 


